From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 4:12:18 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 4:09 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Lynda Hartmann

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This is another money grab for HydroOne. This is a monopoly and the taxpayer has no other option but to use
HydroOne. This energy is the Ontario peoples.

HydroOne says it wants to make the pricing fair for everyone. Is that the truth or do they want to charge more to
everyone. Energy prices should not be going up at all. HydroOne should is make to run the company like a non-
profit organization. They should stop being allowed to pay CEO's very large sums of taxpayers money. They should
only be able to keep a reserve for upgrading hydro and maintenance. HydroOne in the past has shown clearly that
they are not looking out for the Ontario consumer but they are looking at making large profits that can justify large
bonuses. HydroOne is looking to increase the money that seasonal properties pay for hydro by changing the rates.
And when can a corporation decide to charge more for delivery of an item then the cost of the item. The delivery
costs are out of control, as are the debt reduction charge etc. I would like to see HydroOnes wings clipped more and
have more oversight by Ontario Energy Board as to how they are spending "our" money. I say "NO" to any rate
INCREASES that they have hidden or otherwise into this current application. They have proven that they are not out
to look after our best interests.

-- Attachment --
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